
Trunk Show:  Exploring the 
Poos Collection  

 

 

 

Lori Lee Triplett 



President’s Blocks 

Have you made your star block for our 
president? 

• Light and dark batik fabrics 

• Any star pattern 

• Unfinished 8.5”/finished 8” 

• Sign with a permanent Pigma pen 

– (available at meetings if needed) 

• Turn in to room 170 



Nominations for the QGGH  
Executive Board for 2020 

  
 

• President   OPEN 

• VP Programs                      Mary Engle 

• VP Membership                Karen Benson 

• Secretary                            Dorothy Burchfield 

• Treasurer                           Judy Barney  

• Workshop Chair                 Meg Raatz 

• Daytime Chair                    Susan Floyd 

• Editor                                   Maryellen Robinson 

• Rep at Large                       Sharon Kralj 

• Programs Elect                  OPEN 

• Workshop Elect                  Peggy Lucas 



          President’s Notes 

• Be sure to Volunteer to work at the Learn To 
Quilt Booth during Quilt Festival. Donna has sign 
up sheets  here at the meeting.. 

• Opportunity Quilt needs people to volunteer and 
sell tickets with Lorrie. 

•  Enjoy the International Quilt Show and please 
share any ideas or teachers you would 
recommend for our Guild meetings/workshops. 

 



Comforters 2019 
  

• 464 completed quilts 

• 42 completed pillowcases 

• 3931 volunteer hours 

 

Let’s finish 2019 STRONG.  Come by Room 
170.  Lots of quilts to be quilted and bound. 

 

 







Coming in November! 
 

 Registration for the Winter Retreat begins 
November 15th and 19th. 

 

Retreat Dates:  January 30-February 2, 2020.  

Look for information in our  

newsletter next month. 

                 Contact: Charlotte Betts 

                        281-342-6078 

               charlottebetts@yahoo.com     

 

 

mailto:charlottebetts@yahoo.com


How can YOU contribute to the QGGH Newsletter? 

Share your news! 

          

The Patch Dispatch 
Quilt Guild of Greater Houston 

Bees’ Buzz  News 

Bee Leaders, share your Bees’ Buzz 
News with the guild! 

Sunshine and Shadows 
Share your news with your guild friends. 

This & That 
Share your quilting stories with QGGH members!  
Examples of how to contribute:  
• Write a short report about a quilt retreat, a quilt cruise, 

or a multi-day class you attended 
• Review of your favorite quilt book 
• Share about your favorite quilting tools and notions 
• Do a little “Show & Tell” by submitting pictures of a 

project you’re working on.   
  

 To submit an article to the Patch Dispatch, please use Microsoft Word for text and .jpg for pictures 
email to newsletter@qgghouston.org 

around the 22nd of the month. 

(Articles will be used as space permits.) 

mailto:newsletter@qgghouston.org


Bee News 
Contact Anna Gay with 
changes in Bee information 

 

Go to www.qgghouston.org or the newsletter  
to see current Bee information 

Anna Gay  
abgintexas@gmail.com  

http://www.qgghouston.org/
mailto:abgintexas@gmail.com


 







Membership 
membership@qgghouston.org 

Laurel Cull 

 • It’s never too late to renew or join  

• The membership form is online if you need to make 
changes to your record 

• 69% of current members have filled out the online 
form 

• Go to the forms page of QGGHouston.org and click 
on the first link on the page.   

 

mailto:membership@qgghouston.org


Membership 
membership@qgghouston.org 

Laurel Cull 

• Zelle is now being accepted for membership payments.  
Please follow the instructions found on the 
qgghouston.org/forms page for the document 
“Membership Payments with Zelle (pdf).” 

• Follow the instructions in the PDF so that payments can be 
recorded properly. 

• PAY THIS WAY!  It’s easy!  

mailto:membership@qgghouston.org


Membership Information 
As of September 11th, we have 277 members: 
-    19       New  
- 246     Returning 
- 12       Lifetime 
 


